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Report an Accessibility Barrier or Support 

At Our Lady of the Assumption School, we want to learn about specific barriers or helpful supports that 

people encounter when they are trying to: 

• Access a school program, building, or school information 

• Receive a service or support 

The CISVA Accessibility Committee and the school will review your feedback quarterly and it will be used 

for the revision of future accessibility planning for schools within the CISVA. If you need an 

accommodation for your student or if this is an urgent matter, please contact the school directly. 

1. Please provide the date the barrier or support was experienced. 

 

2. Please select the location the barrier or support was experienced. 

 

3. What were you or someone you know trying to access? 

 

4. Accessibility barrier or support details (be as specific as possible). 

 

5. Do you have any recommendations for what would make it better? 

 

6. Attach files if you wish to provide additional information (e.g., video, voice recording, photos) 

 

7. Please send your feedback to CISVA Accessibility Committee at accessibility@cisva.bc.ca and/or 

to office@olapoco.ca . 

 

8. Do you wish to be contacted about your responses? Yes   No 

 

If yes, please provide your name and email or phone number. Responses will be checked 

monthly by the CISVA and Our Lady of the Assumption School. 

 

 

The CISVA and Our Lady of the Assumption School would like to thank you for your feedback. 
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